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The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA), the federal agency that oversees the nation's school meal programs, has long had guidance in place for feeding children during unexpected school closures-whether caused by weather, safety concerns, labor disputes, or other unforeseen causes.

For all students and their siblings under the age of 18, a grab-and go bag lunch will be available for meal service delivery.  

Please email me at jmichener@margateschools.org, or call 609-822-1447 x 318 to order a meal Fridays between the hours of 8:30am – 12:30pm for Monday and Tuesday lunches and Tuesday between 8:30am – 12:30pm for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday lunches. Lunches will be delivered to your porch between the hours of 10:00am – 12:00pm on Monday and Wednesdays. Please let the schools know how many days you are requesting lunch when you call or email.

Please take care of your health and protect others by doing the following:
· Wash your hands frequently
· Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when you sneeze or cough
· Clean and disinfect frequently touched and used objects and surfaces
· Limit one on one contact (hugs, handshakes, etc.) with individuals
· Avoid contact with people who are sick, or who appears to have symptoms of a respiratory illness
· Stay home if you're feeling under the weather
Sincerely,

Jennifer Michener

Jennifer Michener   
Food Service Director
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